
HB 2621 -- ABORTION-RELATED TRAINING

SPONSOR: Sparks

This bill prohibits public and private medical schools located in
the State from providing medical students, residents, or fellows
with any "abortion-specific training", as that term is defined in
the bill, and prohibits partnerships between these schools and any
public or private medical school, clinic, or facility in another
state to provide abortion-specific training.


